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6th May 2025 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
London Residential – Thursday 3rd to Friday 4th July 2025 
 
We have been offered the opportunity of running a residential visit to London, which will include the 
chance to visit some landmarks and attractions within the city, with a visit to the Natural History 
Museum and the Globe Theatre, as well as tickets to see the Lion King at the Lyceum Theatre.  We 
will be staying at a Youth Hostel Association accommodation in Central London and the trip will run 
from Thursday 3rd to Friday 4th July 2025.  All transport, insurance, food and accommodation will be 
included. 
 
We will leave school at 9.30am on Thursday 3rd July and will return at 2.45pm on Friday 4th July.  Due 
to the timings of departure and return, we will be able to use normal school transport on Thursday 
morning and Friday afternoon (if your child has transport in place for these days).  If your child does 
not usually attend school on one or both of these days, it is your responsibility to arrange for 
transportation to and from school.   
  
We will travel to London by train from Leicester to St Pancras.  We will travel around London using the 
underground system.  Full details including confirmation of times, itinerary, accommodation, kit lists 
and contact information will be confirmed nearer the time. 
 
There are only ten spaces available for this trip so, in the event of it being oversubscribed, names will 
be drawn at random. 
 
We can cover the majority of the cost of the trip so there will be one voluntary contribution of £20.00 
to pay if your child is successful in securing a place. If your child is unsuccessful, the £20 will be 
returned to you. Should your child currently be eligible for Free School Meals, this will be paid for them 
by funds received direct to the school.   
 
If your child would like to take part in the trip, please can you return the form below by Tuesday 20th 
May 2025.   
 
If you have any questions about the visit, then please contact me at school. 
 
Kind Regards 

          
          Claire Mooney 

Assistant Lead of Willow Bank School 
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PERMISSION SLIP 

 
 

London Residential – Thursday 3rd to Friday 4th July 2025 
 
 

I wish my child to take part in the visit to London from the 3rd to the 4th July 2025. 
 
 
Signed _________________________________________________ (Parent /Carer) 
 
 
Child’s full name _____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

 
 

Please tick  

Wishes to attend the London Trip 2025 
 

 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £20.00 
 

 

Student eligible for Free School Meals (£20.00 paid from Pupil Premium) 
 

 

My child does usually attend on Thursday and Friday and will arrive at school via 
their usual mode of transport. 
 

 

My child does not usually attend on Thursday and/or Friday, and I will arrange for 
transportation where necessary. 
 

 

 
 

Please return by Tuesday 20th May 2025. 


